
 

 

Request for Board of Commissioners’ Action 

From:            Date:       

 

Subject:        Item Number:       

  
 

In the October 5th meeting, the Commission reviewed the request from Ms. Sky 

Robinson, DFCS Director, to allow Called to Care using their storage building 

located on the back of the property.   As you remember, Called to Care needs room 

to store household items for needy families. The organization feels it necessary to 

insure the contents of the building. In order that the insurance need be met, the 

county would be required to lease Called to Care the building.    

 

Daniel Connell has prepared the attached lease for your approval.  

 

Chairman will need a motion to approve the lease for Called to Care occupying the 

storage building on the DFCS property. 

 

 

 

 

 

Motion made by      

Second made by      

Any discussion:              

              

Votes    yes       no                      Motion carried/ failed 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Faye Hughes, County Administrator 10/09/2020 

Called to Care Lease    VIII-B 


